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	Text1p4: Mrs. Erdmann Room #3
	Text2p4: class
newsletter
	Text5p4: mark your calendar
	Text3p4: a note from the teacher
	Text3ap4: The end of the school year is fast approaching.  Only two more months!  It's been quite a challenging year for everyone so far, but with your continued support we will continue to make it as successful as possible for all of our students.  Enjoy your spring break and I look forward to seeing everyone back on Wednesday April 7th.   
	Text5ap4: Monday March 29th - Tuesday April 6th- NO SCHOOL Spring Break
 
Thursday April 1st - April Fools Day
 
Thursday April 7th - Classes Resume
 
Thursday April 22nd - Earth Day
 
Friday April 30th - Arbor Day
 
	Text4p4: What we're learning
	Text6p4: Extra! Extra!
	Text4ap4: Reading: Main idea, characters, and setting.  Working on fluency and sight word memorization.
Language Arts: Daily Oral Language (DOL) to focus on punctuation and grammar.  Writing in journals to convey meaningful sentences. Spelling tests will take place on the word lists for the week.
Math: Grouping of numbers as well as continued work on time and money.
Science: Looking at the change of seasons,  the water cycle,  life cycle of a butterfly, seed to plant, and life cycle of a chick.
Social Studies: The students should continue to practice their address, phone, country, and continent.  We will also revisit land formations, the different continents, and the characteristics of each.
	Text6ap4:  
We have a special birthday this month.  Aurora will be celebrating her birthday on April 9th.  Happy Birthday Aurora!!!!
 
Over spring break, please make time in the day to read about 20 minutes.  You can also do Lexia, Dreambox, or Razkids for 30 minutes daily.  That still leaves a good amount of the day for fun activities!!!
	Text7p4: contact me
	Text7ap4: Please feel free to contact me via RemindApp or e-mail me at merdmann@ahsd125.org with any questions or concerns.


